
Richard Major An Group

do Phyllis Anthony, Treasurer
7605 it Avenue

Burnaby, BC V3N 2A4

May 26, 2015

City of Burnaby
Executive Committee Council
c/o Office of City Clerk
4949 Canada Way
Bumaby, B.C. VSG 1M2

Dear Sirs:

File: 2410-20-6

The Richard Major Art Group would like to thank the Burnaby Council for granting our request for
a $300 Grant to aid our group in our artistic endeavors.

Unfortunately, as of May20, 2015, the RMAG has made a decision to disband. This decision was made
because the majority of the members are of an age that they can’t participate due to health and other
reasons. Our numbers were getting so low that we felt we couldn’t continue on. It was particularly
difficult to recruit younger members as our meetings were held during the day when most were
working. The RMAG had a long run (42 years) but we all felt it was time.

Since we are no longer meeting as a group, we wanted to return your most generous $300 Grant so that
another worthy organization may benefit from it. Thank you for your generosity and support over the
years.

Yours truly,

Phyllis Anthony, Treasurer
RMAG

End.


